
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PREP 7: We want to wish all our Prep 7 families well for their results at the 

weekend. We are so proud of all our Prep 7 pupils as they all worked so hard and 

demonstrated such resilience throughout the whole transfer process! Thank you to 

all our parents who were so supportive and worked so closely with the staff as well.  

We look forward to P7 parents & families joining us for class assembly (2.2.24) 

• Virtual meetings for Mrs Ballard with P7 parents from 29.1.24 

• Friday 2nd February – Prep 7 class assembly – all parents welcome to attend 

• 5th – 9th February - Mental health week 

• Tues. 6th February - Internet safety day  

• Monday 12th – Friday 16th February Half term holidays – school closed to all  

 

Dinner Links w/c 5th February 2024 

PREP 1 & 2 

https://forms.office.com/e/Jjrcu53w9R 

PREP 3 – 7 

https://forms.office.com/e/EbyFfh1pYA 

Please pre-order dinners by 12.00 

noon on Thursday 1st February 2024.  

Contact Mrs C Steenson for any 

difficulties in pre-ordering at:- 

csteenson969@sullivanupper.holywoo

d.ni.sch.uk 

 

Friday 26th January, 2024  

https://forms.office.com/e/Jjrcu53w9R
https://forms.office.com/e/EbyFfh1pYA

